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DSHA’s 33rd Annual
Highland Dance Competition

June 29th, 2013 • Fitger’s Complex • Duluth
Save the date! Come one, come all. This summer’s DSHA Highland Dance 
competition will be Saturday the 29th of June in the courtyard at Fitger’s Complex 
at 600 East Superior Street in Duluth. Our annual competition, free and open to the 
public, is a DSHA tradition and a lot of fun! 

Come and see our own DSHA dancers and many more dancers from around the 
region and Canada, hear the piper and enjoy a social hour after the afternoon 
competition. 

There will be a DSHA Pipes & Drums performance beginning at 12:30. We have 
a raffle table with some wonderful items. Raffle tickets are $1 or 6 tickets for $5. 
Again, this year we’ll have a Clan Table set up for folks to share their clan items, 
memorabilia and discussion. Please contact Jock Glendenning if you’d like to 
bring some of your clan gear to share. Jock’s email is: jglen@charter.net  Join us 
immediately after the finish of the afternoon awards for the afternoon social with 
traditional scots appetizers and a cash bar. All of this over-looking our lovely  
Loch Superior.

Become a Sponsor of this year’s DSHA Dance Competition!  
With the gift of a cash donation you can provide greatly needed financial support 
for the annual competition.  As a competition sponsor, your name and clan swatch 
will be recognized in the Competition program. You can choose at which level you’d 
like to participate:  Trophy & Medal Sponsors for the competition awards ($75-$150) 
or Competition Sponsors for $25. Contact Laura McLean for more information – 
email: laura.thomas.mclean@gmail.com or phone: 218.728.0080. Remember the 
DSHA is a non-profit organization and your donation is tax deductible. Thank you 
for your support and hope to see you at the competition on the 29th!

Highland Dance Issue
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DSHA Dancers’ results from Minnesota Highland Games 
Dance Competition, May 4, 2013
Congratulations to the following DSHA Scottish Highland Dancers who placed in the Minnesota 
Highland Games Dance Competition held in Farmington on May 3rd:

Caro Linn won the trophy in her Novice class. 

Piper Linn won two third place awards in Primary. 

Audrey Dodge received two seconds and a fourth in the Beginner Category. 

Angelina received 3 4ths in Novice. Well done and congratulations dancers!

DSHA Dancers’ Travel to Hawaii to Participate in the 
Honolulu Games
DSHA Dance Teacher Diana Bouschor-Dodge travelled with 
her daughters (DSHA Dancers), Angelina and Audrey, to 
Hawaii for the Honolulu Games in April. Both girls competed 
in this international, 2-day competition. The girls, “danced 
against mostly Scottish and Canadian dancers. There were no 
Americans in their groups believe it or not.” according  
to Diana.

On Saturday, Angelina was awarded a second in the Lilt and 
took 1st place in the Trophy Fling - winning the Dolphin 
Trophy.  Audrey received a fourth place in the Lilt, fourth in 
the Flora and a fifth in the Fling. Sunday, Angelina received 
two third place awards for the Fling and the Sean Truibhas, 
and a second for the Sword Dance. Audrey placed third in 
the Sword Dance and fourth in the Fling. Angelina received 3 
fourth place awards in the Novice category.

The family also spent sometime with distant cousin, Danny 
Sinclair, shown here with the girls who are wearing the family 
Sinclair tartan.

From the 2013 Minnesota Highland Games....
“There was snow on the ground and it never broke 40 the whole day....brrrrr!”

From the 2013 Honolulu Games....
“There were no other Americans....believe it or not”

SIGN UP FOR OUR EMAIL LIST!
Save paper and eliminate clutter by signing up to receive your newsletter and other news flashes via email. 
Contact Alan Mackenzie to put your name on the list. Alan’s email is amackenzie@charter.net.
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Duluth Scottish  
Heritage Association  
2013 Calendar of Events

DULUTH SCOTTISH HERITAGE ASSOCIATION, INC.  
MEMBERSHIP FORM

(please print or type)

NAME:_______________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS:____________________ CITY/STATE:_____________ ZIP:_ __________________________

PHONE: ____________________________e-mail:____________________________________________

CLAN(S) -optional______________________________________________________________________

Membership Dues: 
Individual	$10.00
Family 	 $15.00
Sponsor 	 $25.00
(any amount over $15.00 is tax deductible)

The membership year runs from January 1 through December 31 of each year. 
Please mail this form and check payable to:
DULUTH SCOTTISH HERITAGE ASSN.
c/o Alan Mackenzie
4212 Gilliat St.
Duluth, MN 55804

DON’T DELAY, RENEW TODAY!

June 29, 2013 – please note this later date!
DSHA ANNUAL SCOTTISH HIGHLAND  
DANCE COMPETITION
Fitger’s Brewery Complex, Courtyard

September, 2013 
REMEMBRANCE DAY  
Forest Hill Cemetery - High Tea to follow

November 24, 2013
DSHA ANNUAL KIRKIN’ O’ THE TARTANS 
AND HIGH TEA 
First Presbyterian Church

Spring Graduation.
Erin Reid, daughter of John & Annette Reid, graduated 
from Denfeld High School. Erin will be attending UWS 
next fall.

For Sale.
New “All Wool Kilted Skirt” from Scotland. 
MACDONALD OF CLANRANALD Size 20 (American 
18). The stitching is not even out of the pleats. “Made 
in our Inverness Workshop” (Hector Russell House 4-9 
Huntly Street, INVERNESS, IV3 5PR). $150.00.  
Contact: Margie Renn, Phone 218 485-4945 or  
email rennsnest@mchsi.com

• �Find out more information and details on the DSHA’s website at: www.duluthscots.com
• Join us on Facebook! Search under Duluth Scottish Heritage Association. 

DSHA
      Community



Duluth Scottish Heritage Association, Inc.
c/o 4212 Gilliat St.
Duluth, MN 55804

DSHA Highland Dancing Classes  
Spring term now in session.
Beginning Class – 4:30-5:30 p.m.
Advanced Class – 5:30-6:30 p.m.

Mondays – September-June
First Presbyterian Church

300 E. 2nd St., Duluth, MN 55805  
(use alley entrance)

DSHA Pipes & Drums Band
Practices Thursdays – 7:00-8:30 p.m.

Trinity Lutheran Church
1108 E. 8th St., Duluth, MN 55805

New Piper Lessons – Wednesdays–5:00 p.m.
Shrine Center

5152 Miller Trunk Hwy.,  
Hermantown, MN 55811

Membership reminder.
Be sure to check your mailing label above to be sure 
your membership is current and when your next 
renewal date is. Don’t delay, renew today! Use the 
form on the back of the newsletter to mail in your 
membership renewal. 

Do you have items of interest relat-
ing to Scots news you’d like to share 
in the newsletter? 
We’d love to hear from you! Contact: Laura 
Mclean at laura.thomas.mclean@gmail.com 
or  phone: 218.728.0080.  Also, please contact 
Pam Longville regarding get well & condolence 
wishes. You can reach her at (218)729.8015. 
Pam will also send a card for the loss of some-
one’s special pet.


